
HPMS E-Mail  
 
 
 
 
 
Date:   October 01, 2019  
 
Subject:  Correction to the August 22, 2019 HPMS memo titled, “Re-Determination of Part D 

Low-Income Subsidy Eligibility for 2020 

 

This email is to correct the August 22, 2019 HPMS memo, titled “Re-Determination of Part D Low-
Income Subsidy Eligibility for 2020,” which instructed plans offering Part D to submit outbound scripts 
and model notices under codes 6017 (Other Scripts) and 10001 (LIS Letters).  

Please note that these codes have been retired (see August 5, 2019 HPMS memo, titled “HPMS 
Marketing Module Updates”). Plans should not submit outbound scripts and model notices related to loss 
of LIS status in HPMS.   

    

   

   

  

  

 

 


